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15 September 2023 

It’s time for our annual fall art donation to the Township of North Glengarry.  

We thought the Arts, Culture and Heritage Committee would appreciate having the maquette for the 
latest mural – The Senate Too.  

 

 
 
This interpretation of the 1991 mural by Odile Têtu is to scale, about 18 by 48 inches. The work was 
painted by Collectif members Kerry Herwijnen McIntosh and Tina Whitman. We think it would be an 
interesting addition to the TNG collection. 

If the AC&H Committee agree, we could bring it to your next meeting and/or to the Sandfield Centre 
to be mounted. 

Please let us know how you’d like to proceed. Thank you for your support of The Collectif! 

 

 

Yvonne Callaway, VP, Treasurer 
Collectif d'artistes de Glengarry Artists’ Collective 
 

 


